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M(r/s) Chair,  

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the five Nordic countries, Finland, Iceland, Norway, 

Sweden and my own country, Denmark.  

 

The Nordic countries consider that the depositaries of multilateral treaties play an important 

role in the functioning of the international treaty framework, and are essential in recording and 

communicating actions related to multilateral treaties. We therefore welcome a thematic debate 

in the Committee to foster a technical exchange of views on practice relating to the 

strengthening and promoting of the international framework and in that regard the opportunity 


